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Letter of recommandation

Veidekke Entreprengr AS had the pleasure of working with Promostal on the new Munchmuseum —
MO003 — Nytt Rabygg in the period of August 2016 to February 2018.

Promostal was subcontracted to the following scope of work

- Joint design of the steel structure
- Fabrication of steel structure

- Paint and fireproofing

- Assembly of steel structure

All works were carried out in accordance with our requirements and our satisfaction. The quality of
the work performed by the steelworkers and welders in factory was very impressive as well as the
assembling on site. Promostal’s staff has followed our safety regulations without any incidents.
Veidekke found Promostal to be an outstanding subcontractor exhibiting good qualities in terms of
their product, work, flexibility and efficiency in management.

Veidekke Entreprengr AS can recommend Promostal as a very competent partner to work with. We
are looking forward to work with Promostal in future projects.

Yours sincerely,
Vejdekke Anleg

Andersen
Driftsleder stalkonstruksjon
+4794408601
lars.andersen@yveidekke.no
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